

Dear Parents,

Growing in the Katy-Cinco Ranch community shaped who I am today and it is a joy to return home to care for the children and families here. I love working with children and I strive to create a positive and fun environment while focusing on understanding their individual needs. My hope is to establish trust and confidence in children that will last a lifetime, so they grow into adults who feel empowered and comfortable maintaining their oral health.

My journey to becoming a pediatric dentist began with a simple but enduring passion: to create positive, lasting dental experiences for every child I meet. After graduating from Cinco Ranch High School, I completed my undergraduate studies at the University of Texas at Austin and went on to earn my Doctor of Medicine in Dentistry (DMD) at the University of Pennsylvania. While at Penn, I participated in the Community Honors program, serving young patients at the pediatric dental clinic. It was during this experience that my passion for working with children in dentistry grew and affirmed my desire to pursue advanced specialty training in pediatric dentistry.

These experiences taught me that pediatric dentistry is so much more than treating teeth. It's about partnering with families, meeting children where they are, and creating a safe, compassionate environment. I deeply value the importance of patient education and believe in a collaborative approach to treatment where parents and providers work together to support a child's health. I value the opportunity to provide culturally sensitive and accessible care for families in our diverse community. My goal is that your child not only receives excellent dental care, but also feels seen, heard, and respected at every visit.

I hold an immense amount of pride and honor to be a part of your children's lives as their pediatric dentist. Thank you for allowing me to be an advocate for your child's oral health.

Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions you have and looking forward to meeting you during your visit!

Sincerely,

Cindy E. Lee, DMD